Cohembia Tniversitp
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NEW YORK 27, N.Y.

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

February 6, 1956

Dear Dr. Scott:

Thank you so much for your thoughtfulness in forward-
ing to me the interesting and useful booklet containing the
story of Robert College. I am delighted to have it for my
library.

I hope you will convey to all your associates the
gratitude, both of Mrs. Kirk and myself, for your hospitable
reception. It was a great pleasure to visit the institution and
to make your acquaintance.

With warm regard, I am

Sincerely,

—

Grayson Kirk
President

Dr. Harold L. Scott
American Vice President
Robert College
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Bogazlgl Onlversites|
Arglv ve Doktimantasyon Merkez!
Kisisel Argivierle [stanbul'da Bilim, Kaltor ve Egitim Tanhi

Scott Ailesi Koleksiyonu
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